
Important Vaccination Information for Your 

Child 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We want to remind you of the upcoming vaccine deadlines for your children to ensure their 

health and safety. It is crucial that your child is up-to-date with their vaccinations. 

Upcoming Vaccine Deadlines: 

• MMR Vaccine: Due by January 15, 2024 

• DTP Vaccine: Due by February 20, 2024 

• Polio Vaccine: Due by March 30, 2024 

• Flu Shot: Due by October 15, 2024 

Please ensure that your child receives their vaccinations by the specified deadlines to avoid any 

health risks and maintain compliance with school requirements. 

If you have any questions or need to schedule an appointment, please contact your healthcare 

provider. 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

Sincerely, 

Your Family Health Clinic 


